
Project Description

The project consists of a force main upsize from Pump Station D‐36 to Pump
Station D‐35 which is located along Harbour Inlet Drive and SE 25th Avenue
from Barbara Drive to SE 17th Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale. The
work included approximately 2,095 LF of 10‐Inch and 14‐Inch HDPE
horizontal directional drill and 830 LF of 10‐Inch and 14‐Inch PVC Force
Main via open cut.

This work included the hardscape restoration, landscape restoration,
milling, resurfacing, pavement markings, and signs.

CLIENT
City of Fort Lauderdale
100 N. Andrews Blvd
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301
Alex Torres
atorres@fortlauderdale.gov
Tel. (954) 828‐6231

ENGINEER
Chen Moore & Associates
500West Cypress Creek Road, Suite 630
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309
Jason McClair, P.E.
Tel. 954‐730‐0707

PROJECT START/COMPLETION
Nov. 2020 to April 2021

INTIAL / FINAL COST
$985,000.00 / $907,277.49

KEY STAFF
Javier Garzon, Principal‐In‐Charge
Victor G. Menocal, Sr. Project Manager
Raidel Perez, Superintendent
Alphonso Brown, MOT
Fred Ward, Safety Manager
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